City of Gainesville

Office Communication
Office of the City Manager
Mail Station 6
334-5010

TO:

Kurt Lannon

DATE: October 4, 2006

FROM:

Russ Blackburn

Clerk of the Commission

City Manager

SUBJECT:

Florida National Guard Request to be on the Joint Meeting Agenda with

the City of Gainesville and Alachua County

Mayor Hanrahan and I recently met with General Michael P. Fleming of the Florida National Guard. General Fleming expressed a desire to address the Alachua County Commission and City Commission at their next joint meeting to discuss the Florida National Guard's proposal and intent to locate the 708 Maintenance Unit in Gainesville/Alachua County.

Second Lieutenant Anna M. Peck, Planning Consultant, has been designated as the contact person for this endeavor. General Fleming identified his supervisor, General Burnett, as the individual who will address the joint Commissions.

Please contact Lieutenant Peck to coordinate General Burnett's appearance at the joint Commission meeting. Lieutenant Peck can be reached by phone at (904) 823-0316, or by e-mail at anna.ward@fl.ngb.army.mil. Thank you for your assistance.

RB/rs

CC:

Hon. Mayor and City Commission